
2024 PSDA Photo Contest 
 
It's time to grab your phones and cameras to start capturing your favorite dahlias and dahlia 
moments to enter in the 2024 Puget Sound Dahlia Association Photo Contest!  
 
We are refreshing our entry classes, divisions and rules for our contest this year. 
 
2024 Entry Classes: 

• Class 1 – Dahlia portraits: a single disseminated or undisseminated dahlia. The entire 
dahlia bloom should be captured in the photo. 

• Class 2 – Dahlia gardens: any type of dahlia garden qualifies. 
• Class 3 – Humans and dahlias 
• Class 4 – Critters (non-human) and dahlias 
• Class 5 – Dahlias in another setting: Use your creative imagination, capture dahlias 

outside of their traditional environment or display methods. 
• Class 6 – Artistic Impression of dahlias: Artistic use of photo-enhancing applications are 

permitted. 
• Class 7 – Macro view: Close up view or macro image of a dahlia bloom or segment of a 

bloom. 
 
 
Please check back the end of September for all the details on how to enter our photo contest. The 
deadline to enter your photos will be December 7, 2024. 
 


